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The SVRA Supplemental Tire Regulations document is being reviewed
for the 2014 season. A number of new tire models have been
introduced during the past year and will be considered for inclusion if
appropriate and legacy tires that have been out of production for long
enough to become a safety concern will be removed.

The intent of these rules remains to specify tires that are a reasonable
compromise between the tires raced with during the period and what is
currently available. Availability in sufficient sizes to maintain equitable
tire performance within the Group and Class structure is of primary
importance.

The updated SVRA Supplemental Tire Regulations will be available at
www.svra.com/rules/ and contains information on tire selection and

requirements for all SVRA Groups.



